
 
 
DeatschWerks Technical Service Bulletin (TSB) 
 
 
Bulletin No: TSB-15-06-17 
Issue Date: June 17, 2015 
Category: in-line fuel pump 
Part Numbers Affected: 9-350 
Lot Numbers Affected: 140501, 140630 
 
Subject: Potential fuel leaks in 350iL fuel pumps (PN 9-350) 
 
 
Details of Issue: 
A limited number of fuel leaks have been reported in lot numbers 140501 and 140630 of the 
DeatschWerks 350iL in-line fuel pump (PN 9-350). To date, the number of reported incidences is 
less than 1% of pumps from the effected lot numbers. However, exercising an abundance of caution, 
DeatschWerks is requesting all 350iL pumps of the effected lot numbers be returned to the 
company for replacement. 
 
Description of Problem: 
The reported fuel leaks have occurred at the junction of the body and the outlet end cap.  The fuel 
leaks have occurred shortly after installation, either at start up or in the first hours of use.   
DeatschWerks has completed a redesign of the crimped joint to substantially increase the strength 
of the pump.  In addition, QA procedures have been revised to incorporate higher pressure testing 
of each and every pump.  No other changes to the pump have been made.  
 
Corrective Action Suggested: 
The below corrective action is suggested for any distributor, dealer, customer, or other end user in 
possession of PN 9-350 from lot number 140501 and 140630. 
 

• Distributors and dealers with product inventory are asked to sequester this inventory and 
return to DeatschWerks for replacement. 

• Customers with product of effected lot number currently in use are asked to uninstall the 
pump and return it to DeatschWerks for replacement at no charge. 

• To initiate the process, please complete a support ticket through the DeatschWerks website. 
In the “DW product used” field please type 350iL TSB replacement. 

• The support ticket can be found under the resources heading or by clicking on the following 
hyperlink: support ticket.  

•  If web access is not available please email TSBsupport@deatschwerks.com or call 405-217-
0701 and we can initiate the support ticket for you. 

• Upon completion of the support ticket, DeatschWerks will provide a pre-paid shipping label 
for the return of the effected pump.  A replacement pump will be shipped immediately upon 
receipt of the original pump. 
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